November 25, 2008

Kenneth J. Allen & Associates 1109 Glendale Blvd. Valparaiso, IN 46383

Dear Sir or Madam,

Thank you for your generous gift of \$500.00 made to the National Exchange Club Foundation. These funds were transferred to the Exchange Club of Duneland Area, IN, to benefit their youth and community service programs.

Since no gifts or services were provided to the donor by the National Exchange Club, your donation is fully deductible for income tax purposes.

Your support is appreciated and is making a difference in the lives of those in this community. With your help, the Foundation and local Exchange Clubs will continue to work toward projects such as this where people are proud to be Americans and desire to serve their communities and their country.

Yours, in service to Exchange,

J. Michael Jernigan President

XC of Duneland Area, IN

Retain this acknowledgment for your records. Since no goods or services were provided to you, your contribution to The National Exchange Club Foundation is deductible for Federal Income Tax purposes as provided in Section 170 of the Internal Revenue Code.